## FIRST GEORGETOWN SECURITIES, INC.

**INVESTMENT BROKERS** 



May 12, 2014

Joseph Savage FINRA 9509 Key West Ave. Rockville, MD. 20850

Dear Mr. Savage:

I oppose the proposed requirement that firms post a hyperlink to BrokerCheck on their web sites. It seems unnecessary and seems to imply or suggests that there is a likelihood that a representative may have misbehaved in some way. The public already has many ways of checking on the integrity of professionals in our industry. This would also be yet another task that a small firm like mine must implement and pay for. Thank you for considering my point of view.

Sincerely,

Robert T. Mann

President, First Georgetown Securities, Inc.